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CAUTION:External email.

My name is William R Neubauer and I worked for 30 years at Snohomish County PUD.  They
did not contribute to Social Security so all I have is the PERS 1 retirement.  It has failed to
keep up with inflation.  We need to have a permanent assessment amount each year based on
the current inflation rate. 
I am a member of Washington Retired Public Employees Council.  We currently lobby each
year for help and most of the time get passed over.
THANKS for your continued support on this matter.
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